COMMANDANT'S CORNER

Dear friends members and family,

I hope this finds you all in good health. For those who have been affected by ill-health, we wish you a speedy recovery. Happy New Year. I hope that this past year goes away fast in our memories

We all feel the loss of a good friend, leader and loyal member of this detachment, Jim Williams. Please remember him in your prayers and thoughts. The January meeting will include the election and swearing-in of officers for 2021. We are on the way with several projects to raise funds for this year. The Rose Program, Car show and Golf Tournament are just some of the events in the works for the first half of the year. We will add new ones as they come.

We have suffered a very difficult time over this past year and need to rebuild. To accomplish this goal we need the membership to assist. Marines don't walk away but stand and fight. We need to have a bigger and better League by joining together and using our heads. We will fulfill the needs of other organizations, who depend on our support.

The Dine-In will also be a point of discussion at the meeting because of the covid restrictions we may face. If you are attending the meeting please use safety measures for the covid. I hope to see all of you at the meeting.

Carry on Bravely. Semper Fi. Support your MCL!

Ken DeBoer, Commandant